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28th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sports Day and PTA Raffle & Stalls  

 
Next Friday 6th July, weather permitting, will be our Sports Day – starting at 1.30pm, followed 

straight after with some drinks, stalls and a raffle run by the PTA.  
 

The format of sports day will be similar to last year.  The children will be competing for their 
house groups in a variety of events such as throwing, jumping and running races. To make 

the children easily identifiable in their house groups, we would be grateful if they could wear 

a t-shirt in their house colour. 
 

Otters – green 
 

Hedgehogs – yellow 

 
Badgers – blue  

 
Foxes – red 

 
These can be sent into school next week or brought in on the day. Please could the children 

also have a drinks bottle, hat and sun-cream for the day. 

 
We hope you can make our sports day afternoon, which proved to be a great success last 

year and you are able to stay afterwards to support the PTA stalls.  
 

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to speak to me or one of the 

teachers. 
 

 
Many thanks 

 

 
Mrs Karen Bilner 

Headteacher  


